

TEI Documentation

Meeting: 2023-01-12: JJ, HC, MS

- https://wiki.tei-c.org/index.php?title=Main_Page
- <https://tei-c.org/activities/council/working/> – some are in WP; some are in TEI, hosted in GitHub, and rendered with CeTEIcean (e.g., TCW 22); Syd has put the pointers TCW in the documentation repo – we need to pick one way.
 - <http://teic.github.io/TCW/>
 - <http://teic.github.io/TCW/tcw24.html> is missing header and navigation
- <https://github.com/TEIC/Documentation>
- <https://tei-c.org/guidelines/customization/>
- Some things are really difficult to find, such as getting started with ODDs
- What do we need to keep for historical reasons? What can we discard?
- What can we transfer to the WP?
- What about FAQ in the Wiki? It is kept up to date (<https://wiki.tei-c.org/index.php?title=TEI-Council-FAQ>)
- Google Drive for Council minutes.
- What is Council-related, Board-related, and borderline? E.g., educational materials.
- Perhaps a preliminary question needs to be if we should continue using WordPress. If yes, we need to do some plug-in updates. E.g., PHP upgrades.
- WP is currently a mix of HTML and TEI (and of the latter some work and some don't).
- Will TEI Publisher version replace the Guidelines as they are now? If yes, we will have to run eXist, which means adding a big chunk of infrastructure.
- Documentation repo is a good thing. We all agree on that. If we put something in the documentation repo...
- Objective: Have documentation in one place. Housed in one place *and* rendered the same way in one place.
- Three decisions:
 - Where to store it? – in a repository so that we have version history (esp. working papers)
 - How to process it?
 - Where to publish it?
- Need a decision on the Wiki.
- Not everything in the documentation repo has to be TEI. We could do it in markdown and render it exactly the same way, if we get the stylesheet right. We could do the meeting minutes in markdown.
- If we are going to use the documentation repo, HC will get it into shape so that we can use it. → ACTION on HC
- MS will have a look at the Wiki. Consult with Syd, James, and/or Piotr who have project memory. → ACTION on MS

1. Inventory of where things TEI-Council-related are currently stored (started above).
2. Decide where things *should* be stored [with advice from Council]
3. Decide how things should be processed.

4. Move things into the right place.
5. Write up a Records Management document (a meta-TCW)

- <https://tei.mohamedamer.dev/>

Meeting on 2023-04-21

HC started working on GitHub actions for publishing files in the documentation repo

How much is there to be done with Council documentation? Might be a code archaeology project for LB. Some are in WP and some are in Vault. He could make it his mission to tidy those up. He should use the WP version. **HC** to write back to Lou and give him the job.

JJ to finish up suggestions for new menu structures for Guelph meeting.
HC will aim to have a documentation repo by the time we meet in Guelph.
MS will have a look at the wiki by then.

Prob with wiki – it's a community tool but the community hasn't been using it. There were hacking attempts so it was locked down. Main page last updated in 2019. Council page in 2015. FAQ updated a bit later by HC. Correspondence SIG used it in Dec. 2020. Graph SIG in 2020. Linguistics in March 2023.
HC made MS an admin.

WEBSITE MENU STRUCTURE